
THE SENATE 

SELECT COMMITTEE ON THE NATIONAL BROADBAND NETWORK 

10 February 2014 

Dr Ziggy Switkowski 
Executive Chairman 
NBN Co 
By email: jimcarden@nbnco.com.au 

Dear Dr Switkowski, 

Answers to Questions on Notice outstanding 

I write in regards to questions taken on notice and in writing by NBN Co at public hearings held 
by the Senate Select Committee on the National Broadband Network on 29 November 2013, 
11 December 2013 and 17 December 2013. 

The committee notes that the answers to these questions are now overdue by some weeks. 

The committee appreciates that NBN Co and the Department of Communications require time 
to prepare answers to the questions. However, the committee would appreciate the prompt 
return of the answers. 

The committee has an important task in relation to the various reviews of NBN Co, and is 
helped considerably by access to the information it has sought through questions on notice 
and in writing. 

A copy of this letter has been forwarded to the Minister for Communications, the Hon Malcolm 
Turnbull MP, and to the Secretary of the Department of Communications, Mr Drew Clarke. 

Should you require any further information regarding this matter, or have questions, please 
contact the Committee Secretary, Mr David Sullivan, on (02) 6277 3538. 

Yours sincerely 

Senator the Hon Kate Lundy 
Chair 
Senate Select Committee on the National Broadband Network 
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